
 
 

Welcome to the first A.C.E. RaceRunning Club Newsletter. 
 
 
Club welcomes Special Visitors: 
 
David Anderson (Chief Executive of South Ayrshire 
Council) and David Sherlock who along with Michael 
Burke recently completed the Etape Caledonia 
Challenge, a gruelling 81 mile cycle event around 
Highland Perthshire. They raised an amazing £5,000 
for our club which will allow us to purchase 3 new 
bikes and other equipment.  
 
A gigantic thank you to David, David & Michael and 
to all those who donated including South Ayrshire 
Council’s ‘Dress Down Day’. 

The two David’s celebrating with some of our club members 

 
Photo Gallery 
 
Well done to Daniel & Niamh, two of our members who recently took part in competitions for the 
first time. At the Red Star Open Championships at Crownpoint, Glasgow, there were 9 
RaceRunners competing in all, 3 from A.C.E. and 6 from Scotstoun.  

 
Niamh 

 
 

Scotstoun Competitors 
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Up & Coming Events 
 
Club members will be competing at the Wishaw Games on August 13th 
 
Club members Kayleigh & Gavin, who are part of the SDS National Training Squad, have been 
invited to compete at the Tartan Games in Gateshead on August 27th. This is the first time they 
will have competed as part of the Squad. Good Luck to them both! 
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